
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   All State Agencies 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Friday, May 25, 2018 

RE:  Flags Lowered in Honor of Memorial Day 

 

At the request of the President, I am directing flags to be displayed at half-staff until noon on this 

Memorial Day. On Memorial Day, we pause in solemn gratitude to pay tribute to the brave 

patriots who laid down their lives defending peace and freedom while in military service to our 

great Nation.  

The flags are to be lowered to half-staff at sunrise until noon on Monday, May 28, 2018, at 

which point all flags should be raised back to full staff, in compliance with the Proclamation 

issued by the President. 
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